
 

 
CITY OF FRANKLIN 

Public Hearings Notice 
Community Development Block Grant Project 

 
 
The Franklin City Council will hold three consecutive Public Hearings on March 
04, 2019, 6:00 p.m. at City Hall, 316 Central Street, Franklin, New Hampshire 
03235.  Community Development Block Grant funds are available to 
municipalities through the NH Community Development Finance Authority. Up to 
$500,000 annually is available for economic development projects, up to 
$500,000 for public facility and housing projects, and up to $350,000 for 
emergency activities. Up to $12,000 is available per planning study grant.  All 
projects must directly benefit a majority of low and moderate income persons.  
The public hearings will hear public comment on the following: 
 
1. A proposed application to the Community Development Finance Authority for 

up to $12,000 in Community Development Block Grant Planning Study funds. 
The funds will be used to retain professional consultants to prepare a 
feasibility study of an Art Block in downtown Franklin. The majority of persons 
in Franklin are of low and moderate income. 

 
2. the Housing and Community Development Plan,  

 
3. the Residential Antidisplacement and Relocation Assistance Plan. 

 
Interested persons are invited to attend and comment on the proposed 
application and planning documents. Please contact the Franklin City Hall Office 
at 603-934-3900 five days in advance if you need assistance to attend or 
participate in the hearing. Anyone wishing to submit written comments should 
address them to the City of Franklin, 316 Central Street, Franklin, New 
Hampshire.  
 
 
 


